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IOM International Organization for Migration

OIM Organisation Internationale pour les Migrations
OIM Organizacion Internacional para las Migraciones

Makassar, June 22,2015

To : Head of CBO / NGO

Cell
Email

Subject: Invitation to Submit Proposal for Activities at Makassar Immigration Detention Center

Dear Sir/Ma’am,

IOM is a leading inter-governmental organization in the field of migration and works closely with
governmental, intergovernmental and non-governmental partners, IOM is committed to the
principle that humane and orderly migration benefits migrant and society. Our presence in Indonesia
is based on the request of Government of Republic of Indonesia to assist Directorate General of
Immigration implementing migrant care management. In Makassar, IOM Indonesia provides the
assistance at the Makassar Immigration Detention Centre (IDC).

To this end, we would like to explore possible partnership with your organization to provide migrant
care services at the IDC. Therefore, we invite you to submit a comprehensive proposal to I0M
Indonesia. Please use the following documents to generate your proposal:

A. Term of Reference

B. Outline for Services Proposal

C. Outline for Financial Proposal

Should you need any further clarifications, we are pleased to discuss with you on matters pertaining
to your proposal. You may contact Dipa at +62 812 2311 4843 or Olly — +62 812 4255 0109.

Please be informed that the submission shall be made in English and it would appreciate if you could
send us the proposal by July 10, 2015 at 03:00 PM the very latest, addressed to wdipa@iom.int and
obittikaka@iom.int.
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